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THE PRESIDENT ‘ ‘ '
OF THE 4 October 20067
GENERAL ASSEMBLY .

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that the Permanent Representative of Mexico,
HE. Ambassador Claude Heller, and the Permanent Representative of
Switzerland, H.E. Ambassador Peter Maurer, have agreed to continue as
facilitators to take forward consultations on International Environmental
Governance. '

- 1 would like to take this opportunity to thank them for all their hard work and
dedication; and I particularly praise the many informal consultations they
have convened with Member States and various stakeholders. - )

I would be most grateful if you could give them your continuous support for
their ongoing task. :

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Srgi erim

- All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York





